
From: DeSiato, Nicholas
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: RE: CCFN 181930
Date: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 4:54:00 PM

Hi Dana –
 
The four sergeants shall be assigned as follows: one to HR, one to OCOE, one to CIB Violent Crimes,
and finally one to District 7.  The moves for the ID supervisor positions will only allow for the
immediate promotion of three sergeants as there is one ID supervisor who is still in one of the
positions.
 
 
COS Email Signature

 
 

From: DeSiato, Nicholas 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 12:18 PM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: RE: CCFN 181930
 
Hi Dana,
 
I’ll get back to you on this. Thanks.
 
COS Email Signature

 
 
 

From: Zelazny, Dana 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 11:47 AM
To: DeSiato, Nicholas
Subject: CCFN 181930
 
Nick,
 
Regarding the reduction in Police Identification Supervisors (-4) and addition of Police Sergeants
(+4), would the Sergeant positions stay in Forensics, or be placed elsewhere?
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Thanks,
Dana
 

Dana Zelazny
Fiscal Planning Specialist
Office of the City Clerk - Legislative Reference Bureau
City Hall, Room 307
200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, WI  53202
 
(414) 286-8679
dana.zelazny@milwaukee.gov
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